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NEARLY NEW SALE TONIGHT 
Only good quality children’s clothes, toys and equipment are allowed to be sold at the 
Nearly New Sale.  Every item sold gives money both to the seller and to school.  Why not 
come and have a look tonight from 6pm before the sale is open to everyone, although you 
can still come on Saturday morning! 
Lost property 
The boxes are now full of unnamed school uniform.  Please can you check if you have lost 
anything. After half term we will be sorting out the boxes and will have a second hand 
uniform sale.  
Library working party 
Many thanks to the group of 5 who joined Mrs Dailly for a library sort out this week. Our 
school librarians work very hard using the computer system but are not keen on tidying! 
If you have any spare time, even if it is not at the same time every week, we would love 
your help in the library or around school. 
Fortnite merchandise 
Fortnite is a 12+ rated video game.  Therefore, if your child has Fortnite merchandise, we 
would prefer, the children have another bag or hat, that it does not come into school.  
Thank you for your co-operation.   
Parent teacher consultations 
Can I remind you again that appointments are only 10 minutes long so if you already know 
you have a lot you wish to discuss why not contact your child’s teacher in advance and 
make a separate appointment.  Staff will have to ask you to stop and make another 
appointment as you are only allocated 10 minutes.  All staff can be contacted in person, 
through the school office or via their school e mail address.   
 
Next 2 weeks’ events 
Friday 12th October  Nearly New Sale early opening for parents at 6pm 
Saturday 13th October   Nearly New Sale 
Tuesday 16th October  Football tournament  

Parent teacher consultations  
Thursday 18th October  Parent teacher consultations 
     Friends AGM at 7.30pm 
Friday 19th October   Last day of term, school closes at 3.15pm 
Monday 29th October   School opens 
 
Early Notice 
Wednesday 31st October  Year 4 swimming starts 
Thursday 1st November Tours of the school for 2019 FS parents - contact the office 

for further details 


